25 YEAR RE-REVIEW

ER 6-5494/a

STAT

JAN 25 1955

Mr. John B. Hollister Executive Director Commission on Organization of the Executive Branch of the Government Washington 25, D. C.

Dear Johns

Thank you for your letter of January 19 referring to the forthcoming review of our European installations.

You may certainly rest assured that we will furnish our complete ecoperation in support of Colonel Lane and assist him in every way possible in the successful accomplishment of his mission.

Sincerely,

Allen W. Dulles Director

O/DCI

(21 Jan 55)

Distr.:

- 1 ER W/ Gasic

I.I.G.

STAT